VISIONKEY-10

VISIONKEY-20

VISIONKEY-30

The VISIONKEY-10 is the perfect entry level keyboard for any budding pianist.
Comprised of 61 touch sensitive keys and a wide range of sounds, this keyboard
provides you with a great head start to becoming the best player you can be.
At the heart of the VISION-KEY10 lies a handy LED screen, this grants you
immediate access to all parameters to ensure you can focus on improving your
ability without worrying about technology holding you back. The inclusion of two
3W speakers allows you to project your sound, whilst the headphone jack allows
you to progress in silence at a rate that’s comfortable to you.

The VISION KEY-20 is an excellent choice for intermediate players. Thanks to the
inclusion of 653 authentic sounds and realistic rhythms you’ll be able to achieve
a real variety of sounds to suit any musical style. This, when merged with 128
note polyphony, allows you to fully voice any chord, no matter how complex it
may be. Enrich your sound with integrated DSP effects, these provide the perfect
finishing touch for record ready results from the get-go. The Intelligent Learning
System allows you to perfect your technique with a wide range of monitored
exercises to ensure technical proficiency.

The VISION KEY-30 is the centre piece of the VISION range. This keyboard comes
complete with a wide range of sounds and features that will benefit any player,
regardless of their experience and technical ability. Project your sound loud and
clear, without the need of a PA via the integrated 2 x 35W speakers. That’s 50W
more power than the -20! Make the most of the 618 sounds on offer to you thanks
to Split mode. This allows to perform two sounds simultaneously, eliminating the
need for additional keyboards. Thanks to USB connectivity, the keyboard doubles
up as a MIDI controller, providing full integration into your DAW.

KEYS

61 Touch Sensitive (Full Size)

61 Touch Sensitive (Full Size)

61 Touch Sensitive (Full Size)

SPEAKERS

2 x 3W

2 x 10W

2 x 35W

DISPLAY

LED

LED

LED

CONNECTIONS

USB, Sustain, Phones/ Output, Aux In, Mic In, 12VDC power

USB, Sustain, Phones/ Output, Aux In, Mic In, 12VDC power

USB, Sustain, Phones/ Output, Aux In, Mic In, 12VDC power, separate headphones
and output jack

POWER

12V DC/1000mA via 100-240v PSU (Included) or 6 x AA batteries (not included)

12V DC/1000mA via 100-240v PSU (Included) or 6 x AA batteries (not included)

12V DC/1000mA via 100-240v PSU (Included) or 6 x AA batteries (not included)

DIMENSIONS
(W x H x D)

946 x 316 x 101mm

956 x 133 x 360mm

970 x 142 x 370mm

WEIGHT

4kg

5.3kg

6.75kg

POLYPHONY

64

128

128

SOUNDS

480

653

618

DEMO SONGS

140

160

150

RHYTHMS

160

240

200

METRONOME

Yes

Yes

Yes

PITCH ADJUSTMENT

Yes

Yes

Yes

SPLIT FUNCTION

Yes

Yes

Yes

EFFECTS

1 x Reverb, 1 x Chorus

10 x Reverb, 8 x Chorus

10 x Reverb, 8 x Chorus

PITCH BEND

No

Yes

Yes + modulation bend

If you have any more questions about these products, please do not hesitate to contact the Gear4music Customer Service Team on: +44 (0) 330 365 4444 or info@gear4music.com

